
NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION POLICY 

 

It is the policy of the Neenah Joint School District that no person shall, on the basis of 

color, sex, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, sexual orientation, pregnancy, 

marital or parental status, or physical, mental, emotional or learning disability, be 

excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to 

discrimination under any program or activity, and in employment. 

 

All vocational education programs follow the District’s policies of nondiscrimination  

on the basis of color, sex, race, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, sexual 

orientation, pregnancy, marital or parental status, or physical, mental, emotional or 

learning disability. In addition, arrangements can be made to ensure that the lack of 

English language skills is not a barrier to admission or participation. 

 

Any questions concerning Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, which 

prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex, and inquiries to Section 504 of the 

Rehabilitation Act of 1973, which prohibits discrimination on the basis of handicap, 

should be directed to: 

 

Victoria Holt 

Assistant District Administrator of Human Resources 

   & Instructional Support Services 

Neenah Joint School District 

410 S. Commercial Street 

Neenah, WI 54956 

(920) 751-6800 


